
      780 N. Commercial Street 
P.O. Box 330 
Manchester, NH 03105-0330 

 
Matthew J. Fossum 
Senior Regulatory Counsel 

 
603-634-2961 
matthew.fossum@eversource.com 

 
March 11, 2021 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING  
 
Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director  
Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 
 
RE: Docket No. DW 17-062  

Aquarion Water Company of New Hampshire, Inc.  
Petition to Charge Seasonal Rates for Emergency Interconnection 
 
Aquarion Water Company of New Hampshire’s Objection to the Motion for Hearing on 
Change in Rates of the Town of North Hampton 

 
Dear Director Howland: 
 
Enclosed for filing with the Commission is the Objection to the Motion for Hearing on Change in Rates 
of the Town of North Hampton of Aquarion Water Company of New Hampshire, Inc. in the above-
referenced proceeding. 
 
Consistent with the Commission’s March 17, 2020 secretarial letter, this submission is being provided 
electronically only. Should you have any questions concerning the foregoing, please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 

       Matthew J. Fossum 
       Senior Regulatory Counsel 
Enclosure 
CC: Service List 
 
 
 


